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Celebrating World UFO Day at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home

Our resident George here at Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home loves everything to do with space and UFOs and you can

often find him watching a documentary or trying to do some research. Therefore we felt it was only fitting to ask George

what he would like to do to mark World UFO Day on Sunday 2 July.

George was very excited to discover that it was World UFO Day and decided that we would like to present a talk to some of the other

residents about the information he has found out. The residents gathered together and George enlightened them about the

wonders of space and theories of extraterrestrials and possible UFO sightings

George's talk was excellent and it was lovely to see him talk to his peers about something he is so passionate about.

 

 


